Thank you John.

JJ/Trinh, I have updated the email addresses and re-sent invites to the Commissioners using the
correct emails. Can you please post this email thread so they can see why they would not have
received an invite yesterday evening when I set it up due to the incorrect emails being sent to
me.

Thanks,

Rachel

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 19, 2013, at 8:57 AM, "Regalado, John - CTM" <John.Regalado@austintexas.gov>
wrote:

All ICRC commissioner email addresses end with @austintexas.gov, only the ICRC mailbox on the
website ends with @austinenergy.com and of course yours and JJ because you work for AE.

Thanks
John

From: Bartlett, Trinh

Sent: Friday, July 19, 2013 8:08 AM
To: Regalado, John - CTM

Cc: Farris, Rachel - ICRC

Subject: FW: JobScore Invitation

John,
Please see email below from Rachel (that | have highlighted in red) and advise.

Thanks,
Trinh

From: Farris, Rachel - ICRC [mailto:icrc-rachel.farris@austintexas.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 7:09 PM

To: Gutierrez, Jawana

Cc: Farris, Rachel - ICRC; Bartlett, Trinh

Subject: Re: JobScore Invitation

Great, thanks JJ. I just have one question about the commissioner emails. Are you sure they don't
end in austintexas.gov instead?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 18, 2013, at 6:48 PM, "Gutierrez, Jawana" <Jawana.Gutierrez@austinenergy.com>
wrote:

| just received the confirmation email.
Thanks,



Jawana JJ Gutierrez

Vice President of Customer Care
Austin Energy

Office 512.322.6596

Cell 512.431.8284

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message and any attachments are intended solely for the original recipient named and
may contain material deemed sensitive, proprietary or confidential in nature. Any unauthorized transmission,
duplication, use, disclosure or other manipulation is expressly forbidden without written consent of the original
sender. You are hereby notified that not adhering to this notice may constitute a violation of federal and/or state
law. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete this message and any attachments and notify the sender
immediately via phone, fax or e-mail. Austin Energy is a department of the City of Austin.

From: mailer@jobscore.com [mailto:mailer@jobscore.com] On Behalf Of Rachel Farris
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2013 6:29 PM

To: Gutierrez, Jawana

Subject: JobScore Invitation

JJ Gutierrez,

Rachel Farris has invited you to City of Austin Independent Citizen's Redistricting Commission's JobScore account.
JobScore helps businesses find and hire employees.

Please click here to accept the invitation and get started:

http://jobsco.re/12YGdA2

This email was delivered by JobScore | Privacy Policy | Terms of Use | Contact Support
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